
The holidays are upon us, and we sincerely hope the season has

been a good one for all of you.

Remember, if you have a few last minute orders,
we can still take orders with retouch through Monday, December 18th,

and non-retouch orders through Tuesday, December 19th,

and get them back to you in time for holiday gift-giving.

Reminder: to view all our pricing information on our website, login with “lenzart” and use “success” for the password

2017

Holiday
Schedule

Here's our year-end holiday schedule - 
Through December 22  Open regular hours

December 25 - 27   Closed for the holiday & annual maintenance

December 28 - 29   Open regular hours

January 1 - 2    Closed for the holiday

We will reopen on our regular schedule on January 3, 2018

Just a reminder:
•We have no control over the shippers themselves. UPS does not guarantee delivery dates for ground

packages picked up or scheduled for delivery through December 24th.

•Lenzart will use Ground UPS unless you specify UPS Air shipping, at studio expense. 

•Please don’t think you need to stockpile your non-Christmas orders. The dates we’ve listed are for products 

needed in time for Christmas gift-giving. Keep sending in your “regular” orders right on through the holidays, 

we’ll keep producing and shipping as time allows. 

Lenzart
Photographic Lab


